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Washington State
Department of Transportation

Douglas B. MacDonald
Secretary of Transportation

January 28, 2003

Mr. J.M. Cowles
Coordinator Public Programs
Burlington Northern Santa Fe
2454 QOccidental Ave S.

Suite 1A

Seattle, WA 98134

Re: SR 522, Paradise Lake Road I/C

Dear Mr. Cowles,

- TR0l

Transportation Building
310 Maple Park Avenue SE.
P.O. Box 47300

Olympia, WA 98504-7300

360-705-7000

TTY: 1-800-833-6388
www.wsdot.wa.gov

Our Northwest Region is in the process of designing a grade separation of the intersection
of Maltby Road and SR522. At the same time this project will provide grade separation
of the BNSF Woodinville - Snohomish branchline at Maltby Road, crossing number
091814T. Enclosed are 4 sets of Preliminary Bridge Plans for your review.

If you have any questions related to this feel free to contact me at (360) 705-7271. Thank

you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

/

ennis Hamblet, P.E
Railroad Liaison
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Enclosure

cc: Marina Arakelyan, NB 82-144
Dean Holman, MS NB82-113
Ahmer Nizam, WUTC 47250
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